Oak Hill

Charter School

Dear Oak Hill Charter School Families,

We are so eager to start our second school year soon! As you prepare,
please use this parent portal for important information.

Open House will be August 17, 2023 at 4:00-6:00 pm (floating). Please come
to meet your student’s teacher and see his or her classroom.

Our first school day is August 21. Here are a few notes about the first day
of school!

e School begins at 8:00 a.m. Students may be dropped off at the gymnasium
beginning at 7:30 a.m. Buses will be rolling to our community stops. Bus
stop information will be posted at Open House.

e C(Car riders and bus riders MUST have the yellow car rider signs. Students
will not be placed into cars without the signs. Signs should be visible in
the front windshield. Students will receive their car tags at Open House.

e (Car riders must be picked up by 3:15 p.m.

e Our after school will be located in the gymnasium or playground. More
information to come for after school students. Students will be signed out
by a parent or guardian.

e Please remember to keep everyone safe, parents will not be walking
students around the campus on the first day. Our drop off will be the
gymnasium and staff will be there to greet students. At 8:15, students will
walk with teachers to their classrooms



We are thrilled to be a part of your child’s education. We do not take this
opportunity lightly. Thank you for partnering with us to help your child
grow and succeed academically, socially, and emotionally this school year!

Sincerely,

Meggan Eckard, Principal



